


August 17, 1977

Dear Elisabeth,

The reply from the publisher of 
NBV DIRECT 13NS ca -e promptly--as a 
non-reply, however. The iaterial you 
haci so kindry lorwarded to him fo r 
consideration came back with the usual 
dry rejection slip  am that was a ll,  I 
a 1 sorry to say. Thank you fo r  trying.
You have done me a great favor and I am 
grateful. And I am not discouraged, far 
from i t .  I only wish I knew how to get 
in touch with some other reliable publishers.

We have been thinking of you and 
other friends from Banta Barbara during 
the disastrous fire s . Our son writes us 
from Jerusalem that even they saw reports 
on them on TV. I t ’ s a re lie f now to have 
some ram.

Baruch is leaving next week for 
British Columbia in connection with CE, EX. 
When he co ies back I w ill be leaving snortLy 
afterwards fo r a five-week v is i t  to Israel.

" ith fond regards, also from Baruch, 

Sincerely,



Dr.& Mrs. B. Kimor 
8636-E Via Mallorca Drive 
La Jolla, California 92037

May 29, 1977

Mrs • E1 i  s ab e th Mann Borgese 
c/o Newell Jenkins 
4 East 12th Street,
N.Y.C.

Dear Elisabeth,

Thank you for your le t te r  o f May 20, 1977, with 
your contact aduress in New York,

While Emma w ill  precede me by about 10 days, I w il l  
arrive in New York for tlie Protozoology Congress on June 5̂> 
1977.- I was able to get the reference to the Schuster paper 
in the Scripps Library, which is the following»

Schuster, W.H. 1952

Fish-culture in Brackish-water ponds of Java, 
Indo-PacTfic Fisheries Council. Special 
Publications No. 1, SIO I INI867

I have made arrangements to bring this brochure with 
me to New York, so that you can peruse i t  while we meet in 
that city, I t  is tie practice of the Scripps Library nox 
to lend such journals fo r  more than one week, but they w ill 
make an exception in this case, as I w il l  be away from La Jolla 
fo r about 4 weeks. I w il l ,  therefore, pick i t  up from the 
Library just prior to my/ departure•

Looking forward to our forthcoming meeting,
Best regards from Emma and myself,

Yours sincerely,

------- '

Baruch Kimor



Box 471 (j

Paoem in Maribusanta Barbara, California 915103

May 20, 1977.

Dr. Baruch Klmor
86,36 E Via Mallorca Drive
La Jolla Ca. 92 037

Dear Baruch:
Here is my New York address: c/o Newell Jenkins,
4 East 12th Street, N.Y.C. Phone: WA 9 8543.

I also can be reached c/o the Permanent Mission 
of Austria to the United Nations, 809 United Nations 
Plaza, New York, N.Y. 10017/

It  w ill be great to see you in New York.

A ll the very best to both of you,

Yours as ever

El: Mann Borgese.

International Ocean Institute 
The Royal University of Malta • Msiila, Malta


